From: cynthia adams

To: Julie Cozzi

Cc: helen99827@live.com

Subject: Haines Harbor Project

Date: Monday, November 07, 2016 4:11:49 PM
Greetings,

I would like to urge the Haines Assembly to proceed immediately with awarding the bid for the Haines Harbor
Expansion Project. My understanding is that at this weeks meeting the assembly has all it needs to approve this next
step. As a voter, Haines businesswoman, Haines harbor user and tenant and Haines homeowner | support each
assembly member in their vote to continue moving this much needed and well prepared project forward by awarding
the bid.

Thank you.

Cynthia Adams
owner/operator F/V Ladyhawke
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